
I, Robyn Cottman, in the State of Western Australia, am the promoter of this petition 
which contains 64 signatures. 

The murder of Stacey Robyn Thorne which occurred on the 9th 
December 2007 

To the President and Members of the Legislative Council of the Parliament of 
Western Australia in Parliament assembled. We the undersigned ... 

support the calls of the Thorne family for WA Police to re-open the Stacey Thorne 
case to provide justice for Stacey and her family. Stacey Thorne was murdered in 
Boddington in 2007. To date, no-one has been held accountable for her murder and 
WA Police have closed the investigation. We therefore ask the Legislative Council to 
consider the following recommendations: 1. WA Police to re-open and review the 
Stacey Thorne case. 2. Request WA Police re-examine and complete forensic testing 
on all exhibits. 3. Request WA Police obtain an internationally recognised knife 
wound expert to review the findings made by Dr Margolius. 4. Request a full coronial 
inquest. 5. Disclosure of any Corruption and Crime Commission findings in relation to 
this matter. 

And your petitioners as in duty bound, will ever pray. 




